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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Y1 Akeem Miah 
Y2 Ollie Behrensmeier 

Y3 Amelia Dixon 
Y4 Garret Kerry 

Y5 Riley Tyler 
Y6 Max Shuttleworth 

 
 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Maria Szymoniak – for coming in more happily 

& enjoying her day with her friends 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Theo Shaw – for an absolutely brilliant week 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Alice Donnelly – for getting on with all 

activities without making a fuss. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Alessia Stanciu – for great attitude in 

all her work. 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Emma Vasileva – for a great attitude 

to her learning in all her subjects. 

Mr 

Warden 

Jennifer Tran – for beautiful 

handwriting and presentation in all 

areas of the curriculum. 

Miss  

Perry 

Caleb Heys – for great enthusiasm and 

joining in, in all lessons. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Layla-Marie Blackie – for making a 

great effort to improve her maths. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

96.21% 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 93.88% 

Yr 1 91.67% 

Yr 2 93.67% 

Yr 3 97.78% 

Yr 4 96.55% 

Yr 5 100% 

Yr 6 98% 
 

 

PE KIT 
As we move into the Winter months please 

ensure that all children have a 
hoodie/sweatshirt and jogging bottoms in 

their PE kit. 

 

Dietary Requirements 
If your child has food allergies, or 
intolerances, it is very important 
that you let us know and fill in a 

form at the office for the kitchen. 

 

Can you help 
please? 

Our 
Nursery/Reception 

are very short of 
good spare 

trousers/leggings/ 
pants/socks, 

particularly for girls. 
AGED 3/4/5/6 YRS 

If you have any 
spare, we would be 

grateful for 
contributions. 

Thank you. 

 

WELLIES NEEDED! 

Small sized wellies 

are urgently needed 

in Nursery/Reception 

 

????????????????? 
We cannot return 
school jumpers 

when they are not 
named. It is very 

difficult. 
PLEASE NAME ALL 

JUMPERS/ 
CARDIGANS 

 

 
CHILDREN NEED TO BRING 

A COAT EVERY DAY 
PLEASE. 

Even in wet weather, we like 
to enjoy fresh air. A coat is 

ESSENTIAL! 

PE KIT SHOULD BE 
LEFT IN SCHOOL 
AND AVAILABLE 

EVERY DAY. 

The photographer will be in for individual portraits 
on Monday 7th November. 

Family groups will be taken during the session but, 
if you want a family group, with siblings who are not 

in school, please arrive at 8.30 am. 
 

Mrs Withington would like old 

newspapers if anyone can 

help? 


